AH Committee

From: Julia Vu <julia.vu@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:21 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Aloha Maui County Council,

Mahalo for allowing potential Workforce/Affordable Housing residents to reach out regarding the approval of this
project. As a Renter my entire life, | have always dreamed of owning a home for myself and my family. Reading up on
Greg Brown of Brown Development, he is very trustworthy and the satisfaction of the homeowners who currently reside
in the homes he has built is very high.

| am excited to hear that this project will remain affordable for 30 years (vs 5-10 years), allowing future potential
residents to purchase a realistically priced home on the 2 plus acres. This property will encourage us to support
agriculture, desperately needing help as well.

Currently, rentals are at such a high, the work force community can barely afford to rent, though with possible
Ownership, we can invest that money into the community and our future.

Thank you for your time and consideration to support the Makila Farms’s Lahaina Project.
Mahalo nui loa,

Julia T. Vu



